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Fire Hydrant Purchase 

 

Wayne and I have sat down to talk about work flow for the spring and summer, one of the goals 

is to replace a number of hydrants that are non-functioning or limited due to age and wear.  

Wayne obtained quotes for 10 hydrants which will allow the crews to start those repairs.  The 

hydrants match our building standards, will have Storz connection for easier coupling by the Fire 

Fighters.  10 hydrants is what we believe could be replaced while still performing all other 

maintenance. 

 

We are also requesting a quote from each company for 25 hydrants to see if they would give us a 

better deal, the problem is then finding the proper place to store the extra hydrants, but the goal is 

to do replacements annually. 

 

The hydrants will be paid for out of the depreciation fund.    

 

Pete 
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